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Date: April 15, 2015                     
          
To:  CareSource® Health Partners 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:   Pediatric Clinical Guideline 
 
 
 
The American Academy of Pediatricians has recently issued a new clinical guideline 
regarding pediatric care. A link to the guideline has been posted for your quick 
reference within the Clinical Guidelines section of CareSource.com. 
 
You can also access the guideline at www.healthychildren.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued care for our members. 
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